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Spencer Fane Hosts ACG Minnesota Happy Hour

Spencer Fane is pleased to host the Association for Corporate Growth (ACG)

Minnesota Happy Hour on September 15 at the firm’s Minneapolis office. The

member-only event will include networking with 75 attendees, light snacks, and
beverages.

Attorney Karen Olson, a current member of ACG Minnesota, helped coordinate the
event with ACG.

The Association for Corporate Growth (ACG) is the global community for middle-
market M&A dealmakers and business leaders focused on driving growth. Founded
in 1954, ACG's global network operates within 61 local markets worldwide and
comprises more than 100,000 middle-market professionals who invest in, own and
advise growing companies.

Learn how to become a member of ACG and join the event here.


https://www.acg.org/minnesota/events/acg-mn-member-only-happy-hour-1
https://www.acg.org/minnesota/events/acg-mn-member-only-happy-hour-1
https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/karen-olson/
https://www.acg.org/membership-tools/new-member-resources

